
Sent on behalf of President Ashanti T. Hands 

 

 
 

Colleagues: 

As part of the Comprehensive Peer Review of the San Diego Mesa College reaffirmation of 
accreditation by the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC), the 
Visiting Team cordially extends an invitation to the college community, including faculty, staff, 
and students, to attend an Open Forum. This event presents an incredible opportunity for you 
to acquaint yourselves with the Team, gain insight into their objectives, inquire about their 
procedures, and contribute any pertinent information. The Open Forum will be conducted 
exclusively as an online event and you must register to attend.  

Please save-the-date for October 12, 2023, 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. 
Zoom registration link: https://bit.ly/MesaAccreditation2023 
 

 

Best, 

Ashanti 
________________________ 

Ashanti Hands, Ed.D. 

https://bit.ly/MesaAccreditation2023


President | San Diego Mesa College 
Creating conditions that matter for our students to succeed! 
7250 Mesa College Drive, A-104, SD, CA 92111 | 619.388.2721 
Mesa College | Student Support Services   

  
 
 
 
 

http://www.sdmesa.edu/
http://www.sdmesa.edu/student-services/online-student-support-services.shtml

